Dear Parents,
Here are a few final pieces of information for Dalguise and some answers to some of the questions the children have been asking.

Drop off  information
· Please come to school on Friday morning dressed in your clothes for Dalguise.
· Suitcases to be brought to school in the morning (or dropped off at lunch time) and put in the meeting room by the front door.
· Any medication that is to be administered by staff is to be handed in to the school office.
Departure and Arrival 
· We will be getting on the bus at approximately 2.30pm to leave at 2.45pm, if any parents wish to wave us off please meet in the carpark.
· We will be returning at approximately 2.30pm on Monday, children can be collected from the bus. 
· If there is no-one available to pick your child up they will remain at school until 3.15pm and be released as normal. 
· If we are running late staff will update via the app.
Snacks and food 
· Children are allowed to bring snacks for their rooms in the evening, or snacks can be purchased them from the on-site shop. 
· No chewing gum please, it is not allowed on site. Any chewing gum will be confiscated.
· The menu is available on-line at https://www.pgl.co.uk/Files/DocumentManagerDocuments/Web/Menus/PGL-UK-Menu-English.pdf 
Or search PGL Dalguise menu and please look at the second page.  Gluten and dairy free options are provided.
· Please bring a water bottle.
Weather forecast
· The current weather forecast is for rain on Friday and Sunday; please ensure that a child has a waterproof jacket and at least 2 spare changes of clothes.
· There are drying rooms for drying jackets and shoes.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]As we are in Scotland this may change, so please also bring some sun cream too.
Other info
· Please don’t bring any electronics, phones, tablets etc.
· Books, card games and cuddly toys are all acceptable
· Little rucksacks and bags are allowed if children wish to carry their water bottles, sun cream etc. This optional as the rooms are not far from the activities. 
Any other questions please just ask.
Miss Brown and Mrs Fish
